

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

August 5, 2022

Mark Younghans

VIA EMAIL: younghans86@ymail.com

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>1191 Earl Street</u>

Dear Mark Younghans:

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on August 2, 2022, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on **Tuesday**, **August 23, 2022 via phone between 2:00 and 4:00 p.m. for further discussion of your engineering analysis**. The recommendation will be to keep the September 1, 2022 deadline for the July 27, 2022 Correction Notice.

Please submit the engineering analysis to me at <u>Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> by noon on Monday, August 22.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c:

Fire Supervisors

Hector Caballero – Department of Safety & Inspection, Fire Safety Inspector

Laura Huseby – Department of Safety & Inspection, Fire Safety Inspector